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To the IRRC of Pennsylvania, 

I am writing to let you know I strongly oppose IRRC Number 2976. Our state should be able to set its own 
standards for education and not be required to abide by national standards, especially when they will cost much more in 
both time and money. As citizens we have a right to freedom in this area. Please do not pass IRRC Number 2976. 

Thank you, 
Naomi Langford 
Pittsburgh, PA 


